
 
 

31st October 2024 

 
Year 1 Toys Lesson  

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This term Year 1 are learning about toys in their History lessons. In week 3 we will be exploring interactive 
toys. From Monday 11th November we are allowing the children to bring in an interactive toy of their own 
to show the rest of the class. This could be a toy that makes sounds, shows images, has a microphone to 
mimic sounds or a toy that moves. Please could you ensure this toy is labelled as we would like to keep 
hold of the toys in class for the week to allow plenty of time for exploring! Ideally, the toy should not be of 
a high price value (such as a games console.) 
 
We look forward to finding out which interactive toys the children have and enjoy playing with. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Harper and Mrs Lee  
 
Year 1 Class Teachers  
 


